Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Michelle Koka [mjkoka@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, August 18, 2013 9:15 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Subject: 1629 Webster Street, Alameda

Dear Ms. Jakub;Mr. Nowell:

We are the property owners at the above mentioned address (also known as the former 76 Service Station No.
0843(2349). We have been exceedingly patient in regards to the remediation work and testing that has taken
place on this property for well over 10 years now. We would like to request a meeting with you to discuss the
future of this property and any timelines pertaining to its development.

Please contact us at (510) 541-3952.

Thank you.

Sam and Michelle Koka



